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C O G N I T I O

Presentation

We are pleased to share the report on the proceedings of the 8th “Readings of Hegel’s Logic” 
Meeting. This event, which has established itself as a space for deep reflection and debate on Hegel’s 
Logic, brings together scholars, professors, students, and enthusiasts of Hegelian philosophy.

The event aimed to read Hegel’s Logic through a hermeneutic method, understanding its context, 
text, and relevance today, fostering creative interpretation and the formation of a diverse philosophical 
community.

Date: May 23-24, 2024
Online Event: Zoom Link
https://pucrs.zoom.us/j/98131548213?pwd=U2l0WHN6di9CalNLQ2p1dGliTUxOZz09
Study Texts:
G. W. F. Hegel, Science of Logic. Section A: Measure, in Doctrine of Being. Petrópolis: Vozes, 2016.
(I) Chapter 1: Specific Quantity – Items A, B, and C: pp. 349-369
(II) Chapter 2: Real Measure – Item A: pp. 375-384
(III) Chapter 2: Real Measure – Items B and C: pp. 395-400
(IV) Chapter 3: Becoming of Essence: pp. 403-412

Hegel’s Science of Logic is one of the most challenging yet fundamental works for understanding his 
philosophy. Its complexity and depth demand thorough study and a constant exchange of ideas, making 
these meetings an invaluable opportunity to advance our collective understanding of the logical concepts 
and structures Hegel developed. The first Readings of Hegel’s Logic Meeting began in 2017, and this 
year we completed the reading of the Doctrine of Being.

During this meeting, we explored various aspects of Hegel’s Logic, from its ontological and 
epistemological implications to its applications in other areas of philosophical and scientific thought. The 
presentations and debates aim not only at explaining and interpreting the texts but also at constructive 
criticism and exploring their contemporary relevance.

The following Hegel Research Groups participated in the Meeting with Presentations: Porto Alegre 
Group, Fortaleza Group, Recife Group, Rio de Janeiro Group, and Marília/São Paulo Group. Below we 
present the report from each group.

We thank all the participants who shared their research and insights, enriching our understanding and 
encouraging productive discussions. We also extend our gratitude to the Research Group coordinators, 
who, with dedication and commitment, made this meeting possible. May this Dossier serve as a space 
for learning, exchange of ideas, and inspiration for us all.
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